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I strongly support this bill.  Physical therapists undergo years of very intensive 

training and rigorous certification, most states recognize this and allow PTs to provide 

the care that their training fully qualifies them to do without added cost to patients in 

referrals from MDs.  This bill would benefit Oregonians in their ability to obtain health 

care without hinderance. 


